
TOKOMARU SCHOOL NEWS – MONDAY 7 DECEMBER 2020 
 

End of Year Prizegiving/Concert: This will be held on Wednesday 

9 December – starting at 6.30pm sharp.  
All students need to be at the Tokomaru Hall by 6.15pm.  
 

Home and School Raffle: Many thanks to all the families who sent along items and have purchased 

tickets for the Christmas Stockings – this will be drawn at the Prizegiving/concert on Wednesday.  
We will have tickets at the door on Wednesday for families to purchase - $2.00/$1.00 each.  A number of 
students have not returned their sold/unsold cards – we would like all these returned tomorrow. 
 

Treat Day: This will be held on Thursday 10 December. Students will need to bring their Morning tea, a 

change of clothes and sunscreen. Lunch will be provided for all students – this will be paid for from the 
funds raised from Variety Lunches and donations. Please inform your child’s teacher of any allergies we 
need to be aware of. 
 

School Uniforms/books: We need all school uniforms, school books and library books back at school 

by Thursday morning – please have a good look around.  
 

Meet the Teacher: On Friday morning (11 December) all students will meet their new teacher and 

spend some time in their new class.  
 

School Sun Hats: We are looking for families who would be happy to help us by washing a class load of 

sun hats over the holidays – these will be needed for day one of next year. Thank you to those who have 
already offered. If you are happy to do a load, please contact Mrs Earle in the Office. 
 

Last Day of Term 4 2020: School will finish at 12.30pm on Friday 11 December. The school bus will 

run at this time. It would be handy if this week you could send a named plastic/re-useable bag along with 
your child to help them bring their gear home. 
 

First Day of Term 1 2021: School will start for the new-year on Tuesday 2 February with the first bell 

going at 8.55am.  
The school office will be open from Thursday 28 January for new families wishing to view the school 
and/or enrol new students.  Friday 5 February is a teacher only day and Monday 8 February is a holiday 
for Waitangi Day. 
We would like all students to have their correct stationery at school by day one. On Friday we will be 
sending home the stationery lists (these have the class number and year for each student) and where 
applicable we will also send home reports. 
Togs and towels will be needed from day one – summer is on the way. 
 

The Tokomaru School Staff thank you for all you have done for the school  
during this very unusual year of 2020. 
 
Year 8’s – Kruz, Ireson, Harrison, Corban, Tyson, Tydde, Antony, Zion, Natahlia, 
Vala, Ava, El and Kahliyah we say goodbye and wish you good luck in everything 
you try at High School and in your future years, you are in control so do your 
best. 
 
If you misplace your Stationery Lists they will be on the school website and 
the school app. 
 
Take care, be kind and look after each other, have a great family time together 
and we will see most of you again on Tuesday 2 February 2021.  

WE WISH YOU 
A VERY MERRY 

CHRISTMAS 
AND A SAFE 
AND HAPPY 
NEW YEAR 


